Parish Newsleh‘er

Parish Office: Leonie Bird Phone 53018161
Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9am—- 2pm

“We are a Child Safe Parish”
Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au & creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au

Parish Priest: Fr Gary A Jones- Also visiting Priest for: Wendouree & Ballarat North
Parish School Principal: St Michael’s Ethan Corfee St Augustine’s Terry Brennan.
Sunday Mass times: Creswick 8.45am & Daylesford 10.30am

Country Church: St Joseph’s Blampied ; St Francis Xavier Chapel Eganstown Cemetery

Recent Death: > OFFICE NUMBER ' '
. . - Pl tinue t
Anniversaries of Death: €ase contnue to use
the office number

Creswick- Win Barrett; John Quinlan; 5301 8161 during

Shirley Edmends; Maureen Body; Keith Campbell. ||°ffice hours, but if you
need to call after hours

Daylesford— Mary Brislane; Miranda Jones; please use the new
Mary Daly; Frank Mitlik; Mary French; Agnes Parish Mobile Number:
Mackay; Chaz & Slyv1a Menz 0421 625 582

For those that had the old
mobile number ####### 812,
please disregard this number as
it is now a private number.

St Augustine’s Parish

We welcome back our parishioners from St Augustine’s
Parish this week as we celebrate the first mass back since
the renovations. We would like to thank all the trades
people, Don M, Terry Brennan, and others who helped in

so many ways during the renovations.

We appreciate all your help and assistance.
thank—pen |

Mass Times for St Augustine’s will be:
Saturday Vigil Mass at Spm
Weekday Mass Friday at 12 noon.




REMINDER RE :ATTENDING MASS DURING COVID 19

Just a reminder once you have registered for either weekday mass or Sat/Sun
mass, you don’t need to call the office, unless you cannot attend that week’s
mass. If it is after hours please use new mobile number 0421 625 582.

If we have over 20 people wishing to attend then the office will call you to say
not to come for that week. However for the week after you will be able to
attend, until the next time you get a call from the office.

Example: Percy registered to attend Sunday Mass. Has attended 3 weeks in a
row; Gets a call from office not to attend Sunday 2nd Aug due to numbers.
The next Sunday 9th Aug Percy attends Mass, without calling office or office
calling him.

Hope this clarifies the attendance, and if you have any questions please don’t
hesitate to contact us.

Important Phone Numbers
The outbreak of coronavirus COVID-19 has impacted people in varying ways.

Some people may be feeling worried, anxious and overwhelmed by the
information.

Help is only a phone call away. ﬁ

Lifeline P: 13 11 14

Beyond Blue P: 1300 22 4636

Kids Helpline — P: 1800 55 1800

Corona Hotline P: 1800 675 398

Have you heard the Good News?
The CDF (Catholic Development Fund) together with CDF Pay have developed
an online thanksgiving portal known as CDF Pay for Parishes.

During this period of time where Masses in the diocese are suspended or
reduced, parishes need the financial support of parishioners more than ever.
As the vast majority of our parishioners give physically to our parish in the
1st & 2nd collection plates, we are encouraging all parishioners to use our
new electronic parish thanksgiving program.

You can now use this portal to support our parish in both/either the 1st

& 2nd collections. Electronic thanksgiving offerings can be made as one off
payments or you can set up a regular payment.

You will receive an electronic receipt for any payments made.

Payment link can be found by using the below link.

https:/ /bit.ly/CDFpayDayvlesford

https:/ /bit.ly/CDFpayCreswick



https://bit.ly/CDFpayDaylesford
https://bit.ly/CDFpayCreswick

